
 

 

Dear Student, 

Greetings from IETE! 

Hope you are doing fine. 

It has been revealed from the records that you were enrolled with the 
Institution for AMIETE (04 year engineering degree equivalent examination) 
program before 31 May 2013 and you have not completed the program till 
now. 

It is brought to your notice that despite our best efforts to get the 
recognition of the AMIETE program, our plea was not by the Hon’ble High 
Court of Delhi.  However, Hon’ble High Court has ruled that the students 
who were enrolled up to 31st May 2013 for AMIETE program shall be 
recognised by the Government. (Copy of the order can be seen at 
www.iete.org). 

In the light of the above, IETE Governing Council has deliberated and 
decided that IETE will continue to conduct examination to help all the 
students enrolled up to 31st May 2013 to complete their AMIETE (04 year 
engineering degree equivalent examination) by completing the pending 
subjects / papers to get the recognised certificate up to winter 2025.  

You are required to send your future emails at exam@iete.org with subject 
mentioned as “AMIETE Pending Examinations”. 

Proposed schedule for the forthcoming examination will be September 2024 
and January 2025 subject to Governing Council approval. 

You are also advised to contact your fellow students and share this 
information.  Please ignore, if you have already cleared your AMIETE. 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Gp Capt Sonpal Singh (Retd) 
Secretary General 

  

http://www.iete.org/
mailto:exam@iete.org


 

 

 

 

Dear Student, 

Greetings from IETE! 

Hope you are doing fine. 

It has been revealed from the records that you were enrolled with the 
Institution for DipIETE program before 31 May 2013 and you have not 
completed the program till now. 

It is brought to your notice that despite our best efforts to get the 
recognition of the DipIETE program, our plea was not accepted by the 
Hon’ble High Court of Delhi.  However, Hon’ble High Court has ruled that 
the students who were enrolled up to 31st May 2013 for DipIETE shall be 
recognised by the Government. (Copy of the order can be seen at 
www.iete.org). 

In the light of the above, IETE Governing Council has deliberated and 
decided that IETE will continue to conduct examinations to help all the 
students enrolled up to 31st May 2013 to complete their DipIETE by 
appearing and passing the pending subjects / papers to get the recognised 
certificate up to winter 2025. 

You are also required to send your future emails at exam@iete.org with 
subject mentioned as “DipIETE Pending Examinations”. 

Proposed schedule for the forthcoming examination will be September 2024 
and January 2025 subject to Governing Council approval. 

You are also advised to contact your fellow students and share this 
information.  Please ignore, if you have already cleared your DipIETE. 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Gp Capt Sonpal Singh (Retd) 
Secretary General 

 

 

http://www.iete.org/
mailto:exam@iete.org

